
2018 Youth
Sight-In Day

* For additional information, please contact vdsc.org

584 Lone Elm Road, Van Dyne, WI
Phone: 920-688-2433

* Youth Sight-In Day will be Sunday, September 30th.
* Club will be closed to open membership shooting on this day.
* Cost is free!
* Bore sighting available at no charge!
* Experienced range officers on duty!
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